
Report from the Regular Board 
Wednesday, February 27, 2019 
 

 
TOPICS: 
City of Nanaimo 
NDTA Professional Development 
2018-19 Budget 
 

 
CITY OF NANAIMO – Director of Community Development Dale Lindsay presented the 
City of Nanaimo’s major initiatives. 
 

 
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT – NDTA professional development committee members 
Jo Cornthwaite, Kristin Singbeil, and Aimee Blow presented the membership’s 
professional development report. 
 
PowerPoint Presentation 

 

 
BUDGET – The Board approved the 2018-19 Amended Annual Budget Bylaw and 2018-19 
Annual Amended Budget. 
 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 
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